
 

 

COMING EVENTS 
 
Note the following  
dates in your Diary: 
 
P&C Meetings  
Fourth Monday of the 
month in Staff Room  
Fundraising 6pm 
General 7pm 
 
 
TUESDAYS AND 
THURSDAYS:  Craft 
Morning 9am, Function 
Room. 
 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
Open Tuesday  from 
8.30am - 9.30am and 
Thursday from 2.30pm 
- 3.30pm. 
 
 
TUCKSHOP 
Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday 
8.15 am - 2.00 pm 
 
 
DATE CLAIMERS 
 

 

YMCA O.S.H.C  
0455 088 401 Or 
46356308 
 
CRUISIN’  CAPPUCINO  
The Cruisinô Cappucino 
Van will not be available 
this term. We look for-
ward to its return in Term 
2! 
 
 
 
 
Kids Helpline 
1800 55 18 00  
Free Call 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
CYBERSAFETY  
 
At last nightôs P&C Meeting we touched upon Bullying especially 
Cyber Bullying. Our school has specific policies in relation to both 
and takes a very strong stance on any matters of such that may arise at this school.  
I spoke last night of this not just being a ñschool issueò and parents MUST also take respon-
sibility for such matters, especially when incidents, as they do, occur outside of school hours. 
Each year, with our students, beside other initiatives, we will look at how to stay safe online. 
The internet and mobile phones provide a great way for students to communicate with oth-
ers, but itôs important to make sure these are used responsibly so that everybody has an en-
joyable online experience. It is all about respecting yourself and others.  
 
Here are 10 quick tips:  

1. Use a strong password (a combination of upper and lower case letters, sym-
bols and numbers).  

2. Donôt believe everything you read ï make sure you know itôs coming from a 
reliable source.  

3. Donôt give out any private information over the internet or through mobile 
phones about you, your family, friends or other people that you know.  

4. Think before you send! You have to think about what you are saying and 
how the recipient/s may feel.  

5. Donôt hide behind a computer screen, if you wouldnôt say it to their face, donôt 
say it at all!  

6. Donôt post inappropriate or illegal content anywhere on the internet.  
7. Make sure your social networking profile is set to private (check your security 
settings).  

8. Only accept friend requests from people you actually know ï even if it is a 
friend of a friend itôs not a good idea to add them unless you actually know 
them.  

9. Tell your friends to ask for your permission before uploading and/or tagging a 
photo of you on their social networking profiles.  

10. Donôt click on any links that are embedded in emails - type the URL into 
the browser and go from there.  

 
It will also be stressed to students how imperative it is to report any issues immediately to a 
staff member or a parent (who will then notify the school of the issue or concern).  
 
At Darling Heights State School we encourage students to report any issues or concerns im-
mediately to a staff member and that if they ever need support and assistance, it is always 
okay to ask. Children are taught that óasking for helpô is a natural part of normal living; we all 
do it. They need to know that there are many people who will support and assist them with 
their difficulties. óAsking for helpô is a sign of strength, not weakness. We will also stress that 
if no one tells us we donôt know something is happening. 
 
We also encourage parents to contact the school if there is ever an issue or a concern relat-
ing to your child. It is important that the school and parents work together to solve any issues 
or problems that may arise. We take our responsibilities in relation to the happiness, safety 
and wellbeing of our students very seriously and we have more success when parents work 
with us to solve the issue or problem. We do highlight though that problems/issues generat-
ed outside school hours are usually best dealt with where they have arisen and may even 
become Police matters in some cases.  
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POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING (PBL) MATTERS 

The Value for this week is ñActing Responsibly,ò with a focus on, ñI am organised for school.ò   Being organised each and every day for 
school takes a combination of many things.  Here are a few tips for students to help them stay and remain organised at school. 
 
Be organised for School 

o Be on time for school ï classes commence at 8:45am.  Wear your school uniform 

o Make sure your school hat is packed in your bag the night before 

o Have your belongings and equipment ready to use 

o Keep desk tidy 
 

UNEXPLAINED ABSENCES 
At Darling Heights SS we strongly encourage students to come to school each and every day.  The vast majority of students have very 
good attendance and this occurs because most of our parents realise the importance of regular school attendance and do not allow 
students to be absent for minor reasons. However, there are still a number of children who have unexplained absences for an unac-
ceptable number of days across the year. The major problem is the amount of time children are having off with what is termed óparent-
condoned-absences.ô Things such as: a day off because of your birthday, aunty is visiting, thought weôd take the kids shopping, canôt 
be bothered having an argument to get them to school etc. are all unacceptable. 
 
If children constantly miss a day here, a couple of days there, over a period of time they begin to feel disconnected from their class 
and their school work. One way to explain this is to imagine a jigsaw puzzle with a whole lot of pieces missing from it. Children who 
constantly miss ópiecesô of the óbig pictureô are then forced to try and function back at school- something that is difficult for them to do, 
and it often becomes a pattern that sets children up for failure at school and affects their social relationships as well. 
 
At school we understand that children do become ill and need time to recover or that occasionally there are situations where there is 
no alternative but to have time off school.  The important message here for parents is that every time your child is absent from school 
without a legitimate reason, it is costing him or her a learning experience. 
 
If your child is away, please contact the school and let us know the reason that your child is absent from school. 

ANY CONCERNS 
Our number one priority is the happiness and safety of every child at Darling Heights State School. Children who are feeling happy 
and safe are receptive learners.  If you have concerns about your child, please contact the school, as óproblemsô are far more easily 
attended to now than in the last week of school!  
 
We are only too aware that at times parents tend to think their concerns are trivial and you debate with yourself whether you should 
contact the school. Our response is that NOTHING is too trivial when it comes to the education of YOUR child. So if you have con-
cerns or want clarification, please contact us. I will ask you, however, to consider the following points: 
 
Teaching staffôs number one priority is teaching the children and therefore if you arrive unannounced, it may not be convenient or 

possible to release them from teaching duties to speak to you. It is always best to arrange a meeting time. 
If you want to meet with me, it is generally best to make an appointment or you can contact me on 4636 8333 if you have any 

concerns or questions. 
 

“Every day counts, every minute counts”. 

 
If any parents have any queries or concerns or wish to discuss anything, please feel free to contact Mrs Keiryn 
Clements (Deputy Principal) on 46 368 333.  
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STAR STUDENTS 

Year 2 Stars     
2D - Assel Krer 
2N - Bryson Bradley 
2S - Jacobi Jones 
 
Year 3/4 Star Student  
3C - Seth Waanders (week 1) 
3D - River Lawler 
3G - Alan Lama 
4M - Farah Attiya 
4R - Breanna Thompson 

Year 3/4 Merit Award  
4R - Blake Callaghan 
 
Year 3/4 Student of the 
Week 
4R - Isabel Gream 
 
SEP Stars 
SEP S - Asher Peters 

 
Aussie Week 

 
During the second week back in 2018, we are celebrating how great it is to be 
Australian and live in this lucky country. Different fun activities will be 
held every day of the week.  We are encouraging the students to dress up as 
their favourite Aussie Person or Aussie Icon on Wednesday 31st Janu-
ary. A gold coin donation is appreciated and will be donated to a local 
cause. 

{9bLhw b9²{ LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀƴ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ 

ǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƻ нлмуΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ǎǘŀũ ǿƻǳƭŘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƘƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ŘƻƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƻũ ǘƻ ŀ ƅȅƛƴƎ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦ 9ǾŜǊȅōƻŘȅ ƴƻǿ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǝƳŜǘŀōƭŜ 
ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ōǳǎȅ ƳƻǾƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘƻ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛƴ 
ŀƴ ƻǊŘŜǊƭȅ ŦŀǎƘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ōǊŀƛƴǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ƴŜǿ 
ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜΦ 

{ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǘǳǊƴƻǳǘ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ 
ƴƛƎƘǘ  ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ƘƻƭŘ ƻǳǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǎŜǎπ
ǎƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ рΥол ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ŀǊŜŀΦ !ƭƭ ǇŀǊπ
Ŝƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ 
ŀǧŜƴŘ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴ ƛƴ 
ŘŜǘŀƛƭ ǿƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜǎ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ 
ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ 

 LƴǘŜǊǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǇƻǊǘ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǎƻƻƴ 
ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎƛƎƴŜŘ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
ǎǇƻǊǘ Ƴǳǎǘ ōǊƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ 
ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ 

¢ǳŎƪǎƘƻǇ bŜǿǎ 
¢ǳŎƪǎƘƻǇ ƻǇŜƴǎ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ омǎǘ Wŀƴǳπ
ŀǊȅ Ϫ уΦмрŀƳΦ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ǇƭŀŎŜ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ǳŎƪǎƘƻǇ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳπ
ƳŜƴŎŜǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘπ
ŜŘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻƴ ŀ ōǊƻǿƴ ǇŀǇŜǊ ōŀƎ ǘƻ ǎŀǾŜ 
ǝƳŜΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ǳŎƪǎƘƻǇ 
ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ǎǳπ
ǇŜǊƳŀǊƪŜǘΦ 
! ƴŜǿ ƳŜƴǳ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ 
ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭƻƻƪ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ƛǘΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ 
ȅŜŀǊǎ ƳŜƴǳ ƛǎ ƻƴ ǇŀƭŜ ȅŜƭƭƻǿ ǇŀǇŜǊ  
L ŀƳ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǘ 
ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻǊ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ 
ŎƻǳƭŘ ǎǇŀǊŜ ŀƴ ƘƻǳǊ ƻǊ ǘǿƻ ƻƴ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
Řŀȅǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǇƻǇ ƛƴ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ ƳŜ ƻǊ Ŏŀƭƭ 
псосуонф 

Intensive English Centre Parent Information  
 
WHEN: Fr iday 9th February 2-30pmj to 3pm 
 
WHERE: It will be held in the IEC (Intensive English Centre) 
central room with a change to tour the rest of the other classrooms 
within the building.  
WHO:The parents/caregivers of any students who attend the 
IEC classes 
WHAT: A br ief overview of what is covered in Intensive and 
Literacy Support classes and a chance to meet the teachers and dis-
cuss any issues.  
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ROAD SAFETY - we all have a role to play 

¢ƘŜ ¢ƻƻƻƻƳōŀ wŜƎƛƻƴŀƭ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ /ŜƴǘǊŜ ƛǎ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ 
¸ŜŀǊǎ м ƻǊ н ŦƻǊ ŀ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ /ƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳΣ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƴŜȄǘ 
aƻƴŘŀȅ όрǘƘ CŜōύ ŦǊƻƳ уΥллŀƳ-уΥпрŀƳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƘŀƭƭΦ ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ 
ǿƛƭƭ Ǌǳƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘŜǊƳ мΦ ¢ƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ ϷффΦ {ǇŀŎŜǎ 
ŀǊŜ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǎƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǎƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ !Řƻƭπ
Ŧƻ DŀǊŎƛŀ ƻƴ лпмн млр оло ǘƻ ǎŜŎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜ Ǉŀȅπ

ƳŜƴǘΦ !ƭƭ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘΦ 

INTERNATIONAL WOMENôS DAY 
 
Darling Heights is excited to an-
nounce that this year, to celebrate 
International Womenôs Day, we 
will be welcoming ABC News 
Weather Presenter, Jenny Wood-
ward.  
Jenny, who started her career 
here in Toowoomba, moved to 
Brisbane and joined Channel 7 as 
assistant producer of an award 
winning childrenôs programme 
ñWombatò and co-authoured ñThe 
Wombat Bookò. Jenny joined the 
ABC NEWS as the weekday weather reporter and has 
been with them now since 1986, she is thought to be 
Australiaôs longest serving weather presenter. Jenny 
also does stories for Stateline and has regular spots on 
ABC Radio and an online blog. 
We would love for you to come along to hear Jenny 
speak and share the morning with us to celebrate Inter-
national Womenôs Day.  

Where: Darling Heights Hall 
When: 15

th
 March 2018 

Time 9.30 a.m  
More Details to follow. 

RSVP to Ricky on radam67@eq.edu.au or 46368333 

2018 Netball Season 
Any players that want to play in Toowoomba Netball Saturday Competition, 
there will be a sign up day at Nell E Robinson Park on Sunday 4th February 
from 9am to 11am.  This is for players from 7 years to seniors.  Clubs will be 
set up for you to talk to and be able to order uniforms.  

mailto:radam67@eq.edu.au

